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PRESS RELEASE 

For immediate release 

 

ENHANCEMENTS TO PUBLIC TOILETS 

 

Having re-opened the public toilets in Godalming and Farncombe on the 15 November, Godalming 

Town Council plans to undertake a refurbishment programme of these facilities. The first stage of 

the refurbishment programme was agreed by Members of the Council on the 30 November when 

they agreed to the replacement of the 30-year old hand washing and drying systems with more 

efficient and hygienic equipment, which will help the council to reduce the operating costs of the 

facilities.   

 

Cllr Steve Cosser, Chairman of the Farncombe Initiative said, “I am delighted that not only has 

Godalming Town Council taken on the responsibility for the management of the public toilet 

facilities in Godalming and Farncombe, but that it also has a vision to ensure that the facilities are 

brought up to a modern hygienic standard, which can only be good for our community”. 
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